
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

July 1, 2018 
 
Lauren Sage 
Office of Historic Preservation 
City of San Antonio 
1901 S. Alamo 
San Antonio, TX 78204 
 
Dear Ms. Sage: 
 
The Mahncke Park Neighborhood Association Board supports the OHP’s finding 
of historic significance for the house at 615 Eleanor and urges the City Council to 
designate it as a historic property. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 

Polly Hitchcock Noël 

2018 MPNA Board President 

PO Box 6544 
San Antonio, Texas 78209 


